
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

 

The regularly scheduled Tuesday, November 4, 2014 meeting of the Inland Wetlands 

Commission has been cancelled and rescheduled to a Special Meeting to be held on 

Wednesday, November 5, 2014.  

 

The meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. in the Avon Town Hall, Selectmen’s 

Chambers. 

 

 

 
     Judy Schwartz___________ 

Judy Schwartz, Clerk 

Inland Wetlands Commission 
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